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regulators with the opportunity to meet on a regular basis with their European
counterparts, which promotes better understanding of each others systems.

In addition, three years ago Health Canada established a position in Bmussels in
response to EU interest in the Canadian system and to promote Canadian public health
policy - both health protection and. health promotion - with the EU. A joint work
program is being developed as part of an overaîl Canada-EU health dialogue, which is
expected to be finalized this fait. Furthermore, in September 2001, a Canadian Food
Inspection Agency (CFIA) officer began work assignments in the Canadian mission to
the EU in Brussels. The goals of this initiative are to increase CFIA cooperation with the


